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Subject: 
 
A resolution to increase the 
contract amount for 2016 
Street Resurfacing 
Program 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Public Works Department 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

Approval 
Information Report 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS Authorizes the City Manager to increase the 2016 Street 

Resurfacing Contract amount with Redstone Construction 
Group, Inc., for additional asphalt resurfacing in the Little 
Rock Port.    
 

FISCAL IMPACT The additional funding up to $610,000 for asphalt 
resurfacing in the Little Rock Port area will be provided by 
the Little Rock Port Authority.  Total contract amount for 
the 2016 Street Resurfacing Contract will increase from 
$2,704,812.00 to $3,314,812.00. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

The Little Rock Port Authority has funding available to 
asphalt resurface some streets within the Little Rock Port.  
The City of Little Rock has a current contract with 
Redstone Construction Group, Inc., for the 2016 Street 
Resurfacing Program (Bid No. 16117) and can add the 
asphalt resurfacing in the Little Rock Port to the existing 
contract. 
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